M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
August 3, 2016
RE:
Change Order #2 – Maintenance Building 


BG# 15-219

There is three changes to the above project.
Proposal 6 – Replace a bad valve that was encountered in the fire line serving the extension which will have the new fire hydrants for the maintenance building.  It was not know that this valve was not operational prior to bidding.  ADD - $14,237
Proposal 8 – Additional double gates into the playground at Stephens Elementary to provide enhanced access for maintenance.  ADD - $1,087

Proposal 11 – On-site grading to assist in preparation for relocating the playground equipment at Stephens Elementary since it was in the way of the new roadway.  It made the most sense to include this work while the contractor was mobilized on-site and had an excess of dirt.  ADD - $6,485.

Total amount of change order – Add - $21,809


I recommend the board accept CO#2, as presented.


Eric K. McArtor





Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
